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August 6, 2024 
 
 

FRIENDS & BOOSTERS of 4-H, Grange Youth & FFA 

to the North Central Washington Fair,  
August 21-25, 2024 

 
 

Welcome! 
 
 

Planning for the NCW Fair commences early in the year. We are holding an in-
person only sale again this year. These youth have invested considerable time, 
money, and financial resources into their livestock projects.  
 

The annual NCW Fair Youth Livestock Sale will be held on Saturday, August 
24th at 10:00 a.m., preceded by the Fur & Feather Auction, which starts at 
9:30 a.m. This year, as in years past, top quality 4-H, Grange Youth, and FFA 
market swine, sheep, goats, and beef will be auctioned for your purchase. We 
appreciate your continued support and look forward to seeing you at the Fair.  
 
Information that may be helpful to you can be found on our website 
(www.ncwfair.org) for FAQs and Buyer Instructions. After landing on the 
webpage, click on “The Fair”; then click on “Exhibit”. Scroll down through the 
forms to locate/access the “Buyer Instructions” and “Frequently Asked 
Questions”. 
   
If you are unable or unwilling to attend the livestock auction in person, you 
have the option of completing an Add-On Form to provide additional support to 
exhibitors. That form is posted on the NCW Fair website in the same location 
as the other buyer information documents, and can be mailed in to NCW Fair, 
P O Box 460, Waterville, WA 98858 through September 15, 2024.  
 
If you are attending in person, you can come into the sale office in the beef 
barn Saturday morning prior to the sale to obtain your bidder number. All 
supporters (buyers and those making add-ons for exhibitors) must have a 
bidder account number. 
 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT AND WE 
HOPE TO SEE ALL OF YOU AT THE FAIR!!! 

http://www.ncwfair.org/

